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Members of the OPSB,

 
Solar energy is not only environmentally beneficial, but it also helps our communities economically.
Solar power is cheaper than other forms of energy and brings investment in schools and
infrastructure. For this reason, the OPSB should approve more solar projects in Ohio. And because
climate change.
 

Sincerely,
Ricky Faulkner II

11756 St rt 72
Leesburg, OH 45135
United States
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